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We have a ranch in Oregon. We use diesel fuel to farm. Our tractors require diesel 

and it is a less costly method of farming and taking care of our livestock. Diesel 

engines/generators last considerably longer than gas. We are off the grid because 

we are a remote location. We are 6th generation ranchers and intend to keep this 

ranch for future generations. Please do not make it more difficult and costly to make 

a living in Oregon. 

Thank you, 

 Elizabeth Relling 


